
APPLY	NOW

Sitra	–	Driver	Bulk	Department	Weekend	Night

Looking	for	a	Driver	bulk	truck	fixed	night	on
weekends	!
On	behalf	of	Customer	work	and	shuttle	work	at	Cosun	Beet	Company	(formerly	Suiker	Unie)

Sitra	Netherlands	in	the	region	(west)	of	Brabant,	Dinteloord	is	still	looking	for	a	night	driver	for	Saturday	night
and	Sunday	night	for	bulk.

You	are	in	possession	of	your	driving	licence	CE	and	code	95	are	required,	VCA	is	desired.

What	do	we	expect	from	you?
What	do	you	need	to	be	able	to	do?

We	expect	you	to	have	initial	tractor-trailer	driving	experience.

Experience	with	manual	transmission	is	desirable,	(Stackbox)	but	if	you	can	only	drive	automatic	there	are
also	opportunities.

Where	does	your	interest	lie?

If	you	are	interested	in	engineering	and	working	in	an	industrial	environment,	then	you	may	be	the	new
colleague	we	are	looking	for.

We	ask:

Enthusiastic	drivers	who	can	take	pride	in	getting	customers'	freight	to	its	destination	safely	and	quickly.

Those	drivers	must	hold	a	CE	driving	licence,	and	have	completed	code	95	training.

What	do	we	offer	you?
Employment	with	a	healthy	family	business	with	an	excellent	track	record	and	good	financial	results.

Sitra	has	customers	who	appreciate	committed	drivers	who	know	how	it's	done.

Sitra	is	well	aware	that	its	drivers	are	the	company's	calling	card.

You	will	work	on	regular	nights	on	weekends	(Saturday	night	and	Sunday	night).

Salary:

We	offer	our	employees	an	appropriate	salary	according	to	the	TLN	collective	labour	agreement	based	on
knowledge	and	experience	in	the	D	scale.

Secondary	benefits:

We	keep	the	code	95	up	to	date	with	our	drivers,	at	Sitra's	expense.

We	offer	a	neat	pension	provision	with	the	transport	pension	fund.

https://www.sitra-group.com

https://jobs.sitra-group.com/en/chauffeur-bulkwagen-weekend-night
https://www.sitra-group.com/



